Dear Fellow DePauw Class of 2014 Alumni,

Can you believe it has been a decade since we were
wandering the streets of Greencastle, IN? Ten years since
having a GCB and Mac Bites from Marvin's? Or shutting down
ROW or Julian from a late night of studying? Whatever your
favorite DePauw memory is, we can all agree that a Class of
2014 reunion will be one for the books.

As we prepare for our 10th year reunion, here are some
important details to keep in mind:

+ Block out June 7-9 2024 on your calendar and start
making plans to head back to DePauw for our 10th year
class reunion!

« Visit our Class of 2014 reunion page for updates.

+ Let us know if you're interested in being a reunion rep for
your living unit, Greek organization, scholarship program,
etc.

+ PLEASE share and invite your fellow 2014 classmates.

+ PLEASE share your favorite DePauw photo for our class
videos by completing this short form. Submit your photos
no later than January 22nd.

+ Post our 10-year reunion image on social media to help
share the news of our upcoming 10-year class reunion
and join our DePauw Class of 2014 Alumni Facebook

page.

+ Make sure DePauw has your current info by updating
your information here.

Be on the loockout for updates for more information via email
or social media. We are looking forward to making more
memories come June! It won't be the same without you, so
we hope to see you there!

Your 10th Reunion Steering Committee,

Jordan B. Davis Josh Jones
mrjordanbdavis@gmail.com joshualjones30@gmail.com
Eric A. Malm Shavon R. Mathus
ericmalm17@gmail.com shavonisbusy@gmail.com

Ann Sarkisian McCurties
annmccurties@gmail.com




